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11/08/2024  17:30:212024/2929/P OBJ Russell Tait I object to the planning application. by their own calculations there will be noise from the aircon units. These 

are placed in a small yard where sound will be amplified, and what is barely audible during the day can be 

much louder at night, A low hum can become very annoying and damage the mental health of residents 

whose bedrooms over look the yard both from Store Street and Gower Mews Mansions.

I also question the veracity of the acoustic measurements as the adjacent building, 29, has installed aircon 

units seemingly without permission. Therefore the measurements cannot be an accurate reflection of 

permitted noise.

Also, as primary cooking is taking place an extract system should take fumes and smells away from 

residential areas and probably up to the roof.  All units to be in acoustic enclosures and anti vibration 

measures in place.

This is a highly residential area which already has a large number of restaurants leading to both noise and 

smells
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